
View Point Rd-McCre

From: Nilanka Hewa <nilanka.hewa@mornpen.vic.gov.au>
To: Andrew Wall <andrew.wall@dmroads.com.au>
Cc: Kyri Mathiesen <kyri.mathiesen@dmroads.com.au>, Ashley Oats <ashley.oats@dmroads.com.au>, Tony

Medina <tony.medina@mornpen.vic.gov.au>
Date: Wed, 26 Oct 2022 22:53:05 +1100
Attachments: PO_K&C_View Point Rd_McCre _300000002211029_MPS192147_0.pdf (26.36 kB)

HI Andrew,
Please find the approved PO for the Viewpoint Rd K&C renewal for this year.
As this is the last PO for this years, can you please a review plan and provide me an updated version.
So, That I can present an accurate the budget forecasting for the finance.
Additionally, I will arrange a letter to the resident on the Viewpoint rd about the vegetaion removal prior to the renewal.
Regards,

NILANKA HEWA | Project Manager - Roads and Drainage
Email: nilanka.hewa@mornpen.vic.gov.au
Phone: 03 5950 1270
Private Bag 1000, Rosebud VIC 3939 | 90 Besgrove Street, Rosebud VIC 3939
Follow us on social media!

Mornington Peninsula Shire acknowledges and pays respect to the Bunurong people,
the Traditional Custodians of these lands and waters.
We are committed to carbon neutrality.
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